
Barnstable Public School District is happy to announce

New Student Virtual Registration
is NOW LIVE! 

If you are looking to register a new student, or an incoming preschool or kindergarten student to 
Barnstable School District, please start (or continue) the registration process on our  

website at barnstable.k12.ma.us/registration

NOTE: All in-person registration meetings have been canceled.
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